Corrrespondence

Lopez, Maria [COB] Bd. 8/11/20, Item 11

From: Ken Franklin <neknalla@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 12:45 PM

Cc: COB_Response; don.wagner@ocgov.com; Do, Andrew; Steel, Michelle; Chaffee, Doug; Bartlett, Lisa
Subject: Jay's Aircraft

To Whom it may concern:

It is my understanding that the John Wayne Airport General Aviation Improvement Plan is reaching a major milestone
soon and new leases will be awarded to qualified candidates.

As a local general aviation pilot with an airplane located at John Wayne airport | am highly recommending Jay's Aircraft
Maintenance as the limited service FBO for John Wayne Airport. They have serviced my plane for as long as | have
owned it. have always treated me with respect, honesty and integrity. They charge fair prices and | have recommended
them often.

By selecting Jay's Aircraft, you will have a local business where the owners understand the community and are easy to
access.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ken Franklin
949-244-0840



